South Copeland GDF Website

Resolution agreed by CP members
· The South Copeland GDF CP resolves that NWS’ development of their website does not sufficiently reflect our aspirations to be an authentically local Partnership. We want our own community website.

What is unsatisfactory with the recent NWS website development
· NWS made no attempt to use local business expertise in the development.
· It has become clear that the current work is not a new website, rather it is merely a development of NWS’ existing service, e.g. NWS unilaterally took the decision not to buy new search software, but instead rely on their existing search functionality.
· CP Community Members requested the ability, under appropriate governance, to update the website ourselves rather than being entirely reliant on NWS. NWS has refused this.
· In contravention of the Nolan Principles, it is not clear who has fed into the development of the NWS website.
· We are yet to see the full design, but pre-views indicate that South Copeland will be very much part of a NWS corporate design, e.g. different CPs having a similar design merely distinguished by colour.

How South Copeland GDF Community Partnership can produce a better website
· Work on the basis of equality with NWS, rather than as merely consultees
· Set up a working group to draw up a specification that can be scrutinized and ratified by the Community Partnership.
· Employ local business to develop and support a local website.
· Allow Community Members, under governance, to update the website.
· Provide links out to NWS and other Government information.
· As well as working closely with NWS, we should work with other bodies, such as CoRWM, to ensure we provide high quality information. 
· NWS provide funding for an independent South Copeland GDF Community website, and commit to working with Community Members on a new website to be developed and maintained locally.

Benefits
· Authenticity – communication must be seen to be as a local community Partnership rather than just one of a number of NWS sites.
· Local economy - we need to make it clear that we do not accept work that can be done locally being done elsewhere. Local business and workers should benefit.  
· NWS – NWS will benefit by demonstrating a willingness to engage openly with our community that is uniquely capable of a sophisticated conversation around nuclear waste
· Future - Nuclear waste will impact us whether a GDF happens here or not. The GDF is, almost uniquely, a development proposed to take place over many generations. We have an opportunity to take a stand that our community fully intends to be equal partners in debates for the long term, not just for a test of public support.
· Community Information - South Copeland GDF CP is a small community group of volunteers, and NWS are a big national limited company with specific objectives. Likewise, national political parties have defined views. The CP needs to be independent of both these pressures.
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